

Police Department



February 26, 2020

Dr. Caesar DePaço Honorable Consul of Portugal in Florida 145 City Place, #105 Palm Coast, FL 32164

Dear Dr. DePaço

Thank you for the anticipated donation of a K9 to our Police Department. Your generosity will help our community as well as our K9 Unit in keeping our residents safe.

The West Palm Beach Police Department strives to enhance the quality of life for everyone, who visits, works, and resides in West Palm Beach. Without generous donors like yourself, our mission would not be possible. This will help our program immensely and please know the West Palm Beach Police Department is an accredited agency in the State of Florida and in full compliance with Municipal, State and Federal Regulations.

Please pass on my appreciation to everyone involved in making this donation possible.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely

Frank Adderley Chief of Police